

Office of Engineering
Project Development Division
Section 25 - Bridge and Structural Design
PO Box 94245 | Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9245
Phone: 225-379-1302

Bobby Jindal, Governor Sherri H. LeBas, P.E., Secretary

MEMORANDUM

TO:

ALL CONSULTANTS

ALL BRIDGE DESIGNERS

ALL DOTD DISTRICT DESIGN ENGINEERS

FROM:

PAUL FOSSIER, P.E.

BRIDGE DESIGN ENGINEER ADMINISTRATOR

SUBJECT:

BRIDGE DESIGN TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM NO. 46 (BDTM.46)

CONCRETE COVER IN ROADWAY MEDIAN BARRIERS

DATE:

February 6, 2014

Effective immediately, the concrete cover for reinforcing steel in concrete roadway median barriers shall be 2 inches.

This technical memorandum will be posted on the Bridge Design Website: http://wwwsp.dotd.la.gov/Inside_LaDOTD/Divisions/Engineering/Bridge_Design/Pages/Technical-Memoranda.aspx

Please contact Ms. Zhengzheng "Jenny" Fu (225-379-1321, <u>zhengzheng.fu@la.gov</u>) if you have questions or comments.

PF/zzf/abl

Cc:

Richard Savoie (Chief Engineer)

Janice Williams (Chief, Project Development Division)

Rhett Desselle (Assistant Secretary)

David Miller (Bridge Maintenance Administrator)

Michael Vosburg (Chief Construction Division Engineer)

Edward Wedge (Project Management Director)

Chris Nickel (Interim Pavement and Geotechnical Engineer Administrator)

Chad Winchester (Road Design Engineer Administrator)

Art Aguirre (FHWA)

District Administrators (02, 03, 04, 05, 07, 08, 58, 61, 62)